
 

 

 

 

Royal Commission Update 

 
The Royal Commission into Aged Care will be hearing evidence in Sydney in the weeks of 6 and 13 May 
2019. We understand that the focus will be on residential aged care with particular attention to the needs 
and care of persons with dementia.  
 
Residents, clients or carers who have questions or concerns are invited to speak with their Manager who 
will be happy to assist. 
 
With a focus on continual quality improvement, Catholic Healthcare is committed to the provision of 
quality and compassionate care. Our Values of Compassion, Honesty, Hospitality, Respect and 
Excellence underpin everything we do.  All Catholic Healthcare Residential Homes and Community 
Services are fully accredited.  
 
Catholic Healthcare fully supports the important work of the Royal Commission.  
 

 


